Thirty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time

Copyright@J.S. Paluch Co.

CATECHISM BRIDGING PROGRAMME

They are meant for Baptised children Pr 3 to Sec 1 who have not received formal catechesis.

November

A parallel program is also available for unbaptised children Pr 3 to Sec 1 to prepare them for baptism. The aim is to 'bridge' these children /youth to our normal catechetical curriculum.

Parents are to apply through the parish.

Please give your name and contact number to the catechetical office. Write to

holycrosscatechism@gmail.com.

You will be contacted for details.

CARLO BURSARY 2021 APPLICATION OPENS

Carlo Bursary 2021 for Primary to Pre U/ JC/ ITE is now open for application. Application form can be obtained at Carlo Catholic Services Ltd (CCS,

225B Queen St, S188552) or via email to

haisingpao@carlo.org.sg. Closing Date: 10 December.

Successful applicants will be notified by CCS via letter or email.

MONTHLY 2ND COLLECTION RESUMES

1st week of the month - for the Apostolate of St Vincent de Paul (SSVP).

3rd week of the month - for GIFT program of Catholic Foundation. Contribute via PayNow to our church UEN and indicate "Gift".

YOUR CONTRIBUTION MAKE A DIFFERENCE

Donation By PayNow:

CHURCH OF THE HOLY CROSS:

UEN #T08CC4054D. (Indicate "Mass Collection")

SSVP: UEN Code S61SS0149BNCS

(indicate "SSVP)

SALE OF LITURGICAL CALENDARS 2021

Features: Indicating all feasts of the Lord, with readings, 14 months, Bilingual, big print, liturgical colour.

For ONLY \$5!

DAILY GOSPEL REFLECTION

(Mandarin)

\$6/copy

1ST HOLY COMMUNION

Our Primary 3 Catechism children will be receiving their First Holy Communion by batches on 14 and 21 November. We rejoice with them and their parents and ask for your

prayers to support their faith journey.

TraceTogether IN PARISH

Please get the apps or the token ready as soon as possible for it will be a compulsory requirement in the near future for you to check in to church with TraceTogether!

BOYS' TOWN FLAG DAY 2020

28/29 November 2020

Staff from Boys' Town will be in the parish during the weekend of 28/29 November to raise funds

for their operations, programmes, services and maintenance of Boys' Town's facilities.

Help them make a difference in the lives of the children and youth under their care. Thank you for your kindness and support.

For more information, please call 6690 5420 or email info@boystown.org.sg.

